
A message from ROSELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Highlights from Thursday, July 14th Board of Education meeting 

Maria Nuccetelli, Interim Superintendent presented on 

 Summer School Update 

 Curriculum Writing Update 
Jason Bohm, Business Administrator presented on 

 Paving Project Update 

 No Child Left Behind Update (federal funds available)  
Board approved 

 Funding of the IDEA Application - FY 2017 

 Language Arts Curriculum Writing with Jennifer Serravallo 

 Supervisor of Instructional Programs and STEAM Integration Job Description 

 Revisions to the 2016-2017 District Calendar: please note that the school will be closed 
on January 2, 2017 

 Resignation of the Superintendent 

 Rescission of the Contractual Notice to the Interim Superintendent  

Public comments included 

 clarification of the extent of the currently offered health and sexual education instruction to 5th and 6th 
graders 

 frustration about the resignation of the recently-hired superintendent and concerns about the process 
for finding a replacement 

 teachers expressed approval of the current superintendent search process and the need for greater 
stability among the administrative team to oversee a continuation of the educational initiatives.  

  

Please note that there will be separate, ongoing communications from the Board regarding the events that led 

up to the resignation of the newly hired superintendent as well as the next steps in the superintendent search 
process. 
  

The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be on Wednesday, August 24th.  
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